
RADIO STATION KgE72 

Norman L. Maguire,W5NXF 
434 Maple Street NE 
ÿlbuquerque,New exico 

'.UGO, OKLAHOMA 
larch 22,I954 

Dear Sir; 

Please accept my apology for the delay in answering your 
letter dated iovember 25,1953, it somehow got mi:7'ed up with 
some letters that had already been answered. 

A check of my transmitter log shows your report too be 
correct as to time and contents of the transmission. 

Your report checks very closely with several received 
from the southwest. 

Thanks again for your report, I remain 

Dalton E. Jone 
Chf. Eng. KIHN 
Hugo, Oklahoma 


